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Barbara Burgess 

 

Barbara lived in Londonderry for the past 20 years. She died early this 

summer after a long battle with lung cancer. From oils, sketching, cake 

decorating to crochet, Barbara used many ways to express her love and 

observation of the world.  

 
A collection of art will be displayed at the Leach Library during the month of 
November 2022 as a memorial to this loving friend. Barbara encouraged 
friends and family to explore a variety art media. She taught crochet to 
seniors at the Londonderry Senior Center over the last six years. Barbara 
was always willing to pitch in and help or get up and dance. 
 
We thank her children, grandchildren, and great-grandchildren for sharing 
Barbara with us for so many wonderful days. 
 


